


















IMPORTANT  DATES
Dec. 24th – Jan. 2nd – Winter Break



Jan. 3rd – Students return from Winter Break

            Jan. 18th – Snow Make-Up Day 



Jan. 21st – MLK, Jr. Holdiay
Feb. 19th – Snow Make-Up Day


Thank you parents and students for the cards, kind words, and gifts you have given this week! I am a very lucky teacher and have such a caring class! A special thank you to our room parents for planning and helping with our winter celebration.
We will begin our MOY mClass benchmark assessment on Monday, January 7th.  It is important for your child to read a combination of fiction and non-fiction books during the break.  Please also use the mClass question stems to discuss and check your child’s comprehension as they read.  They can be found in the link below.
https://www.cabarrus.k12.nc.us/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=13729&dataid=101727&FileName=Leveled%20Comprehension%20Questions.pdf
Timeline Project: Please look in your child’s Friday Folder for more information on the timeline activity. We will be using this information for a writing assignment in class when we return. If your child does not bring in the project, they will interview a teacher.
Our class participated in 2nd grade rotations on Thursday, December 20th, and learned about “Traditions Around the World.” Please ask your child to share what they learned with you.
Please be reminded that Kindergarten Registration for the 2019 -2020 school year is open!  If you have a rising Kindergarten or know one, I encourage you to visit LES and enroll early!
Help At Home:

Reading: Children love to hear stories about their family. Talk with your child about events that happened when you were young. Tell them stories of your childhood, young adulthood, or even events that happened that day. Children who are exposed to sequencing through storytelling can easily apply those skills in their own reading and writing.
Math: Practice counting coins at home.  This will also give your child practice with counting by 5’s and 10’s.
Have a fabulous Winter Break!

Our Specials for this week are: Music and Logic
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